
 

 

 

 

 

Workplace Based Learning Programme in Hospitality Sector in Sri Lanka 

FCCISL and NAITA signed a Letter of Commitment for conducting a training program for the 
return and aspirant migrant workers in the hospitality sector through the workplace-based 

learning 

FCCISL (Federation of Chambers of Commerce and Industry of Sri Lanka), being the apex body of the Sri Lankan private 
sector, implements the project on Workplace Based Learning Programme in Hospitality Sector in Sri Lanka under the ILO 
project on “Socioeconomic Resilience of Returnee and Aspirant Migrants” funded by Government of Japan. The work 
commenced by signing the Implementing Agreement (IA) between FCCISL and ILO on 5th September 2022. Thereafter, on 
15th September 2022, FCCISL signed the Letter of Commitment with NAITA (National Apprentice and Industrial Training 
Authority) who partnered as training provider for the return and aspirant migrant workers in the hospitality sector through 
the workplace-based learning. The program will be conducted in Anuradhapura, Batticaloa, Kalutara, Kurunegala, Kandy, 
Matara, Rathnapura and Jaffna districts. This training programme will help to return and aspirant migrant workers to 
sharpen their skills in hospitality sector and gain employment in locally as well as aboard.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Left to Right, 
Mr. Rohan Rodrigo, Director- Planning and Monitoring, NAITA, Mr. Channa Subasinghe, Director - Quality, NAITA, Mr. 
G.H. Nilantha De Silva, Director – Training, NAITA, Dr. W.M.S. Wijesinghe, Director General, NAITA, Mr. Tilan M. 
Wijesooriya, Deputy Secretary General (Actg.), FCCISL, Ms. Sriyani Ekanayake, National Project Coordinator, ILO, Mr. 
Keerthi Gunawardane, Senior Vice President, FCCISL and Mr. Indika Padukka, National Project Coordinator, FCCISL 


